

SOAT.36/2020

7 April 2020

Re: Postponed Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Record Submission

Ref.: Letter 04/2019 dated on 15 January 2019

Encl: SOAT CPD Requirements

Dear SOAT Fellow Members,

Referring to our announcement regarding the Promulgate of Continuing Professional Development (CPD) to all fellow members, the CPD of 2019 should be completed and submitted the record by 15 January 2020 to SOAT. Those who not follow the promulgation shall receive the penalty per attached document.

However, as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic crisis which may have cause inconvenience to all members, SOAT shall postpone the submission of CPD record from 15 January 2020 to 30 June 2020. However, unless the record is submitted by the above deadline, you shall receive the penalty and must pay the fine of THB 3,000.- with "Non-compliance with SOAT CPD Requirements", appearing both in the member directory and on membership certificate shown on the SOAT website.

Please be informed accordingly.

Best Regards,

Mr. Tommy Pichet, FSA, FIA, FRM, FSAT

President